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CALL FOR NOMINATIONS FOR NEW ASSISTANT EDITOR: 
STATISTICS EDUCATION RESEARCH JOURNAL3 

 
The Journal is looking for someone to join its Editorial Board as Assistant Editor 

starting in January 2010 for a four-year term. The Assistant Editor is in charge of the 
copy-editing and preparation of manuscripts accepted for publication, and for producing 
each issue in PDF format. Work is intermittent during the year and increases during the 
weeks leading to the publication of a new issue each May and November (and possible 
additional special issues), when communication with authors and editors is also needed. 
Depending on qualifications, the Assistant Editor may also be involved in managing the 
SERJ website or taking part in other activities of the SERJ editorial board. The ideal 
candidate will have excellent command of the English language, interest in editorial work, 
familiarity with basic desktop publishing or PDF-producing software, and some 
familiarity with research in statistics education. 

Interested colleagues should send a letter of intent and a short curriculum vitae 
to Bob delMas <delma001@umn.edu>, to whom any queries about the position may 
be addressed. 
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